
 
 

 

 
 
 
DATE: September 16, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #38145, Replace Wooden Decking on Ocklawaha 
River Bridge 

 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  
Please make all appropriate changes to your quote documents.   
 
 
Q1.   What is the estimated budget for this project? 
A1: The estimated budget for this project is $40,000. 
 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Request Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Friday, October 7, 2022  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule Form provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. 
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